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PRESS RELEASE 

Covid, the Consob offices in Rome and Milan have been closed as a precaution 

A positive case has been detected. The sanitation operations are underway 

Full operation of the Institute is guaranteed by the ongoing of remote activities 

From next Monday, 14 September, the Consob offices in Rome and Milan will be closed until Friday 

the 18th. The provision was adopted by the General Director in quality of employer as a 

precautionary measure after a positive case to Covid was detected today in the Institute. 

During the locking, sanitation operations will be carried out in compliance with current health 

regulations. 

The case concerns the President, Paolo Savona, who tested positive for the swab. The President is an 

asymptomatic carrier; is in quarantine and he is working from home. 

The full operation of the Institute is ensured by remote activities. 

Rome, 11 September 2020 

 


